
/^ LOWER KOOTENAY BAND
34.25 Hwv 21 / Old Communitv R^, Creston, BC VOB 1G2 Ph: 250-4.28-4428

Notice of Lower Kootenay Band Custom Election 2022

Election for one (1) Chief Councillor and two (2) Councillors

NOMINATION
In-Person

MEETING

To be held at the Wilfred Jacobs Building
3425 Hwy 21/Old Community Road
Friday, OCTOBER 7, 2022

6:00 pm (start) local time

ALL CANDIDATES FORUM

To be held at the Wilfred Jacobs Building
3425 Hwy21/01d Community Road
Friday, OCTOBER 21, 2022
6:00 pm (start) local time

ADVANCED POLL

To be held at the Wilfred Jacobs Building
3425 Hwy 21/Old Community Road
Thursday/ NOVEMBER 17, 2022
12:00 pm - 6:00 pm (local time)

ELECTION DAY

To be held at the Wilfred Jacobs Building
3425 Hwy 21/Old Community Road

Thursday, NOVEMBER 24, 2022
12:00 noon - 6:00 pm (local time)

MAIL-in BALLOT

Mail-in ballot packages for Eligible Electors not ordinarily a resident
in the Lower Kootenay Community will sent out.

Refer to Sections 15 (e)(f) and Section 22 (a) of the Lower Kootenay
Band Custom Election By-Law (April 17, 2012) for more information.

Completed mail-in ballots are to be received by the Electoral Officer
before the time at which the polls close on the day of the Election;
refer to Section 24 (a)(b) of the Lower Kootenay Band Custom
Election By-Law (April 17, 2012) for more information.

PROPOSED PHONE-in
BALLOT*

* To be confirmed

by membership
feedback

Call 250-428-4428 (collect, if long distance) during the ADVANCED
POLL and ELECTION DAY (NOVEMBER 17 & 24, 2022) polling hours
as indicated above. Voter's phoning in their ballots will be asked
specific questions to verify their identity including Band Registry
(Status) Number.

Copies of the Lower Kootenay Band Custom Election By-Law

(April 17, 2012) are available to all eligible voters upon request
from the LKB Band Administration or by contacting the
Electoral Officer Phone: 1-(250)-489-9400 or

Email: eunson.marion@6mail.com

/^f-
Marion Eunson

Electoral Officer

*lt is proposed that in order to facilitate voter participation/ PHONE-in voting be allowed

in the 2022 Lower Kootenay Band Custom Election

Please provide written feedback on this proposal on or before OCTOBER 14, 2022 to:
Electoral Officer: eunson.marionOfimail.com


